
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It’s been another busy week in school and we’ve certainly made the most of the beautiful weather! 
 
Next Thursday, all children will have their first transition day with their new teacher and teaching assistant/s. Pupils 
will spend the day in their new classroom and this will be a great way to prepare them for September, and for them 
to feel confident with their new adults and environment. Year 6 will spend the day with Mrs Hilditch and take part 
in a range of activities. 
 
Next Friday, Year 5/6 will attend their ‘Big Sing’ rehearsal event at Sir John Talbot’s Secondary School. Please 
refer to the letter sent home previously for more information about this. 
 
Class teachers have previously shared information about a Trust poetry competition / virtual event (with video 
entries being submitted online). We’d love for our children to get involved in this and represent our school. Please 

refer back to class pages (Class Dojo) for more information. 😊  

 
We hope that you all have a lovely weekend!  
 

Miss Charlotte Williams 

Acting Head of School 

WORSHIP 
 

Next week, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of 
fellowship. If children have any prayers, linked to this theme, that they 

would like to share during worship, they would be very welcome to do so. 
 

 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

 
 
 
 

 

Weekly E-Safety Support - Phones 
Parental controls can help limit potential risks. 
Remember that you can: install passwords, block 
certain websites or apps, and set time limits and 
spending limits. For further information on how to 
set up controls on a phone, visit Internet Matters’ 
Smartphone Guides. 
 
Talk with your child about their understanding of 
the risks when using a phone. Ask them what they 
would do if something happened, for example, if 
they experienced cyberbullying. Decide together 
on what they should do if that happened, for 
example, take a screenshot and tell an adult. 
A family agreement can help you have these 
conversations. Explore safety tools such as 
blocking and privacy settings together and help 
your child set up these up where necessary. 
 
Make sure your child knows to speak to a trusted 
adult immediately if anyone they only know online 
(a stranger) asks to meet up, for their personal 
information, or for photos or videos of them. 

Friday 24th June 2022 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Ava S and Alfie, who celebrate 
their birthdays this week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
Hummingbird Class: Mary, Finley, Evie and 
Grace 
Robin Class: Amira, Eliza and Neville 
Skylark Class: Hattie, Eli, Nieve, Cleo and Olly 
S 
Kingfisher Class: Leyla, Tilly, Lukas, Eve and 
Mia S 
Owl Class: Lacey, Blake and Emilia 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Accelerated 
Reader Award winners, who are:  
Eli, Finley, Mia G and Corey 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Sporting Award 
winners, who are:  
Holly, Reggie, Lauren, Mia G and Liam 

 
 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
Tuesday 7th June-Tuesday 12th July – Y5/6 
Swimming Lessons  
Thursday 30th June; Thursday 21st July – 
New Class Transition Days 
Friday 1st July; Friday 15th July – Y5/6 Big 
Sing Events at SJT 
Monday 4th July – Coffee Morning – New 
Headteacher 
Thursday 7th July – Reading Open Morning 
Monday 11th July – Sports Day  
Thursday 14th July – Reception Visit – 
Seaquarium Rhyl (letter to follow) 
Tuesday 19th July; Wednesday 20th July – 
Peter Pan Production (evenings – letter to 
follow) 
Friday 22nd July – Summer Fayre (after 
school) 
Monday 25th July – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 
Tuesday 26th July – Last Day of Term 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/smartphones-and-other-devices/
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/smartphones-and-other-devices/
https://www.childnet.com/resources/family-agreement
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

